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July 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians 
 
Examination Results by Email 
 
Public Examination Results will be posted by First Class mail to each Stoic’s home address on 
Thursday 15 August (A2/AS) and Thursday 22 August (GCSE). Stoics’ results will be sent to their 
Stowe email addresses early on these respective dates; Stoics can access their emails remotely via 
the link on the School website. Under the Data Protection legislation, results can only be released to 
Stoics and we are not authorised to send them to parents. In cases where your son/daughter will not 
have internet access on the day, please contact me directly for further instructions. 
 
The results will appear in the format of a ‘Stowe Provisional Statement of Results’. Stoics will be sent 
a hard copy and the email will have the same document attached as a PDF file. As the results 
statement emailed to Stoics is identical to that being posted, the School do not offer a results 
collection service. 
 
The Careers and UCAS departments at Stowe have issued notes advising Stoics on the action to take 
when they receive their results. It is important that Upper Sixth Stoics are in the country on results 
day and for the following week to deal with any issues in person, particularly for appeals or re-marks 
where their signature is a legal requirement. 
 
If you have any queries regarding any of the above, please do not hesitate to contact the Exams 
Office. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Liz Huxley Capurro 
Academic Administration & Exams Manager 
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